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On Sunday 16 October everyone at Woodstock Residential Care Home enjoyed taste testing a variety of foods from around

the world in celebration of World Food Day.

World Food Day is an international day celebrated every year worldwide on October 16th to commemorate the date of the

founding of the United Nations Food and Agriculture Organization in 1945.

We had savoury options including spring rolls, onion bhajis, poppadoms, cheese, battered sausages and pizza. Our sweet treats

including Turkish delight, scones, trifle and mini crepes to satisfy those with a sweet tooth!

Everybody enjoyed chatting and learning about the different foods from different cultures. Some of our residents were trying

these foods for the very first time and enjoyed expanding their palates.

We set up a World Food Day trolley to take all these tasty treats around to everyone and our residents said it smelt delicious!

 

Our ladies and gents have all said they look forward to trying new foods from other countries again in the future.
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